To Chair Holvey & House Rules Committee Members,

My name is Hans Huffman and | am a lifelong resident of Portland, Oregon. | am writing
to express my support for HB 2709. The transparency and oversight of our campaign
finance system is paramount to the integrity of our democracy. HB 2709 is a great step
toward improving accountability in Oregon’s campaign finance system.

Sincerely,
Hans Huffman

Hans.josef.huffman@gmail.com
Zip code: 97233



